Laurie Walter

From: Pat Benedict

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 8:56 AM
To: Laurie Walter

Subject: Re: Town letter

Hi there

| felt really good after the August meeting as | thought that the Town Board would realize their plan would need to be
redrawn. | had even thought that they would reach out to those of us that put our concerns and objections in writing to
help redraw the plan.l've walked by or in Austin Park multiple times a day since then. Their pile of equipment, that is not
even used on a weekly basis, continues to be left in basically a junk pile in the Pavilion. | did not want to complain as |
was giving them the benefit of the doubt that they would do the right thing. Unfortunately, | heard that the Town Board
announced in the last week that they were moving forward with their plan despite the response they received from the
Village Planning Board.

| am not sure who to send this to, but | would like to know if the Town's decision is known to the Village Planning Board,
and if so, will the Village take an active response?

Thank you for your time.

Pat Delaney Benedict



